





Dear Parent/Carer

The Park Community School Virtual Open Event - Thursday 15th October

I hope this letter finds you and your family well and looking forward to the half-term break. At this time of the school year we normally invite parents/carers and students to our Open Evening and Open Morning activities. Unfortunately, this is not possible this year. To try and replace these events staff at Park have been creating a series of videos and guides to help introduce Park School and the main elements that we would normally cover during an Open Evening. The videos are designed to be short and enable the viewer to select the areas they feel are appropriate to them.

Videos available

- Introduction from the Headteacher
- Presentation from a few of our senior students and newest students
- Transition
- Curriculum
- Park Culture and our House system
- A tour of our school site, classrooms and facilities
- Frequently Asked Questions responses to questions already submitted from prospective parents.

The videos will go live on our website www.theparkschool.org.uk from 5pm on Thursday 15th October. You may want to see this evening as a virtual Open Event and gather around an appropriate screen to view with your son/daughter/family.

If you have any question relating to our virtual Open Event or to ask a question please contact us via admin@theparkschool.org.uk

I hope you find the virtual Open Event informative and helpful in your decision making. Please do not forget that applications to secondary schools must be made via the DCC admissions pages or search 'DCC apply for a secondary place'. Applications must be submitted before 31st October 2020 and DCC will inform parents regarding which school place has been offered on Monday 1st March 2021.

Yours faithfully

Mr G Roscoe Headteacher



